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COLUMBUS,	OHIO	–	The	below	statement	can	be	attributed	to	Ohio	Chamber	President	&	CEO	
Steve	Stivers	following	the	Ohio	Controlling	Board’s	vote	to	extend	JobsOhio’s	contract	for	15	
additional	years. 
  
“The Ohio Chamber applauds Gov. DeWine, Office of Budget and Management Director Kimberly 
Murnieks, the Ohio Department of Commerce, Ohio House and Senate leadership and members of the 
Ohio Controlling Board for making the 15-year extension of JobsOhio happen. My chamber colleagues 
around the country envy JobsOhio’s performance. We want companies to grow and invest in Ohio, and 
we believe this extension will ensure that our state remains a national leader in economic 
development.” 
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